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License to Cover 
 

Licensee has been operating on its post-auction channel 21 facilities since May 7, 2020. Due to 
complications related to licensing channel sharing facilities in LMS, Licensee needed to refile its 
application for a minor modification on May 8, 2020, and FCC staff had to correct the application to 
specify the proper channel before granting the construction permit. Once the construction permit was 
granted, Licensee inadvertently failed to file the license to cover. To the extent necessary, Licensee 
seeks a waiver of the requirement in Section 73.1620 to file a license application within 10 days of 
commencing program testing. 
 


